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Subject: Notice of Obsolescence - P1004-10 
Document: LFPCN_RC00064 
Date Released: March 24, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
 
This notice is to advice you that Littelfuse will no longer supply the P1004-10 1M Ohm +-10%, ¼ watt 
potentiometer. We regret to inform we do not have an alternative to recommend at this time. A sales 
block has been implemented effective immediately and we request any open orders to be cancelled. 
The P1004-10 will be no longer available for an indefinite amount of time.

 
 

 
 
For detailed information about a suitable replacement, please contact technical support at 
relays@littelfuse.com or 1-800-832-3873. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Dale 
Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit, Protection Relays 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
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